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PRECAUTIONARY ADVICE CANCELLED FOR  
DRINKING WATER (BOIL WATER ALERT) 
 

ADVICE No. 2 

Community: Bulla 

Time: 1 00pm Date: 21 June 2019 

This is the second and final advice notice issued by the Environmental 
Health Branch of the Department of Health.  

The previous “Advice No. 1” issued on 19 June 2019 at 12.00pm is 
now CANCELLED. 

The Bulla water supply is now fully operational and the water is safe to 
drink. 

Water quality sampling results, from official samples collected on  
20 June 2019, were issued by the Government laboratory this 
afternoon. The samples verified that the community water supply is 
free of any bacteria. 

The water is now safe for drinking. 

If further information is required, please contact the department’s 
Environmental Health hotline during business hours on toll free  
1800 095 646. 


